Dec 20,2011

Hi, I had the pleasure of hearing you sing at the Sheraton -Office bar in Addis
Ababa. I was there for 1 mth and I must say seeing you perform each and
every night was the highlight of my trip. You are truly magical on stage and
have such a stage presence that captures the hearts of everyone who hears
you.

I just wanted to tell you Great Job, Please, please let me know the next time
you will be coming back to the Sheraton and I will be sure to plan my next
vacation around you guys!

Sincerely

Marcus Martinez
Saudi Arabia

Marcus Martinez@gmail.com



